
Changing the meeting time for 

Thursday’s Planning Commission 

meeting on the Armory: another try 

 The Bethlehem Gadfly  Armory, Neighborhoods  November 11, 2019 

 Latest in a series of posts on the Armory  

from Darlene Heller, Director of Planning, Monday, 8:43AM: 

Ed 

The prior meeting was scheduled at 6 to help us get a quorum for those 

meetings.  The advertised time for the meetings in 2019 is 4:00 PM.  We 

readvertised the 6:00 meetings so that we could get a quorum of 

members.  The December meeting is also scheduled to be held at 4:00 

PM at this point. 

In 2020 we are scheduled to hold the meetings at 5:00 PM. 

Feel free to contact me if you want to discuss. 

Darlene 

—– 

to Darlene Heller, Monday,  10:30am: 

Hi again Darlene: 

The Mayor’s memo to Adam dated Aug 29 titled “Board Meetings” and 

copied to everybody in the system indicates that the Bethlehem 

Authority, the Bethlehem Parking Authority, and BRIA all indicated that 

https://thebethlehemgadfly.com/author/thebethlehemgadfly/
https://thebethlehemgadfly.com/category/armory/
https://thebethlehemgadfly.com/category/neighborhoods/


they would push back meeting times if the issue was “hot” or if the 

Mayor requested. 

Precedent. 

I think the issue is hot. 

How about asking the Mayor? 

The  logic of changing a meeting to achieve a Commission quorum 

extends to enabling a “quorum” of affected parties. 

Whatta y’say? 

Ed 

 


